No. PLG 1-3/5/2022-PLG-PLANNING
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR
SECRETARIAT: PLANNING DEPARTMENT

NOTIFICATION
Imphal, the C/fFebruary, 2024.

Start Up India is organizing a one day ASCEND Financial Literacy Boot camp
in collaboration with Planning Department on 20" February 2024 through Video
Conference.

Interested Start Ups/ entrepreneurs may join the boot camp. VC Link, meeting
ID, Password will be notified shortly.

Any Start Up/ entrepreneurs who have inconvenience in arranging their own
system, they may avail the facility available at Planning Department, Manipur with

prior permission from the department.
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(N. Kulkarani Devi)

Director Planning

Copy to

Secretary to Chief Minister, Manipur

Staff Officer to Chief Secretary, Manipur

Special Secretary (Plg), Manipur

MD, Globizs Web Solution Pvt. Ltd.,Imphal (with a request to upload on
the website of Manipur Start Up Scheme)
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